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28nd January, 192l.

Dear Mr. Clark, _

It is cuserved that in the case of
the s.8. "WEARSBIDE", Liverpool fJeport lo. 81767, you
have churged the gpeciel survey fae not aovon the X0 88
tonnage, as provided for in Seetion 29 of the Rules,
but upon the so called tonnage for faea which has
herelofors been the bagie of our Bhaerges, but whiekh 18
no longer so, and I think 1t well to cell your s&ttention
to this misteke at once.

Yours feith®ully,

W. L. Clerk, Req.,
LIVERPO L.
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